ANNOUNCEMENTS - Week of January 19

SUNDAY, January 19

9:00am Adult Sunday School 10:00am Intercessory Prayer

10:30am Worship Service and Nursery Care

Children's Church

MONDAY, January 20 - Office Closed On Mondays

TUESDAY, January 21

10:00am Women's Bible Study10:15am Admin meeting7:00pm Choir Practice

WEDNESDAY, January 22

7:00pm Covenant Wed Evening Bible Study

THURSDAY, January 23

8:30am Men's Breakfast at Grumpy's 8:30am Women's Breakfast at Olympia's

FRIDAY, January 24

9:30am Worship and Music meeting4:00pm Pilgrim Pines WinterJam Retreat

SATURDAY, January 25

8:30am Women's Book Club at church

SUNDAY, January 26

9:00am Adult Sunday School 10:00am Intercessory Prayer

10:30am Worship Service and Nursery Care

Children's Church

2:00pm Return from WinterJam 6-7:30pm Sr. High Youth Group



MISSION OF THE MONTH

The mission offering in January is in support of the Faith Family Kitchen. Please contact Ingrid Strand at ingyruth@gmail.com with any questions You are welcome to give your offerings any time throughout the month. Please mark your gifts with the specific mission you are supporting.

OFFERING ENVELOPES

Please remember to pick up your offering envelopes in Fellowship Hall. If there is not a box for you there and you would like one, please let Ursula Coute or the office know.

CHOIR

We have started up again after the Christmas break. If you would like to join, we would love to have some new voices to share in the fun we have together preparing for Sunday morning worship.





SOUP AND SOCKS for SOUP R BOWL SUNDAY!

Please bring cans of soup and new socks to church on Super Bowl Sunday, February 2nd. All donations will go to the Food Pantry and to programs servicing the homeless on the Cape. Thank you!

PLEASE NOTE!

The church office is open 9am-12noon Tuesday-Friday and you are more than welcome to drop by or call during this time. Although our church administrator (Joan) may be in the office in the afternoons, the office door will be closed so that she may complete her work uninterrupted. Please feel free to leave a voicemail or send an email at any time. Thank you very much for your support!